MyInfoVault (MIV) FAQ
Frequently Asked Questions for Format Options in Version 2
What’s changed?

1. A new version of MyInfoVault (Version 2) has been released as of June 30, 2008.

2. All HTML codes (except subscript and superscript) have been removed from MyInfoVault.
3. *Previously formatted data will no longer be formatted. 
4. New and improved methods for data entry and formatting data are available. 

Will I have to clean up the HTML entered in MIV?

No.  The MIV Project Team has removed all HTML from the system (except subscript and superscript). 
Why can’t I use HTML to format data after June 30, 2008?

Previously, MyInfoVault allowed HTML codes to be entered in the data.  The process to enter or cut and paste HTML codes was time-consuming and problematic for maintaining the MyInfoVault database as a pure data repository.  Therefore, the new Version 2 of MyInfoVault has removed all the HTML codes except subscript and superscript.  Data and any special characters have not been removed. 
Do any data entry forms allow HTML in Version 2?

No.  If HTML codes are entered in the new system, the codes will display as typed and will not provide any formatting.  The only allowable HTML codes will be for subscript and superscript. 
*Do any data entry forms allow formatting in Version 2?

Yes.  
1. Additional Information, Candidate’s Statement, Position Description and Areas of Interest forms now include a WYSIWYG (What You See Is What Your Get) Editor that allows formatting.  The current formatting used in these forms will be migrated into Version 2.

2. A new method to provide formatting for publications is available.  The new method provides options for applying formatting to entire fields or specific patterns (e.g., James O’Conner) within fields (Author, Title, Publication Name, Contributions to Jointly Authored Works) for format options (bold, italic, or underline).  There is no limit to the amount of patterns that can be formatted.  This process will not insert HTML code into the database and the integrity of the database repository will be maintained.  The current Publication Format Options have been migrated into Version 2.
Will I get a report of the HTML codes before the June 30, 2008 transition?

A final report of the HTML codes that were removed is being sent to the Dean’s Offices by June 30, 2008.  This report can be reviewed to determine the formatting that was previously applied to the data.
How do I reapply the formatting in Version 2?
Bold, underline, and italic formats can be applied to some fields, and patterns in some fields, using the Manage Format Options page (accessible from Packet/Dossier > Packet Design > Manage Format Options).  Refer to the final report of HTML codes to determine the formatting that was previously applied to the data.  Use the new Manage Format Options page to re-apply the formatting.  For additional information visit http://myinfovault.ucdavis.edu and click on the “How do I get started?” link.  Information about adding Format Options is located under the Design My Packet heading.
What if I have questions about this process or need help?

Email the MIV Project Team at miv-help@ucdavis.edu.  For additional information visit http://myinfovault.ucdavis.edu and click on the “MyInfoVault Project Information” link.
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